The Dec 2, 2020 Meeting of Knights Council 3928 was called into session at 7:00 pm.
Attendance...Meeting held via zoom to observe social distancing rules. 14 members in attendance.
Admissions Committee... No Report.

Grand Knight Report.... GK Tufano hoped everyone had a good thanksgiving. Wished everyone a safe
and blessed holiday season. Also mentioned that he has been updating the GK board at the hall.
Treasurer’s Report... Chris presented his report, which is available upon request.
e Tootsie roll check received to present to SARAH. Check was for $1408.
e Fish Fry — After expenses total revenue was $3030. Distribution will be 50% to charity 40% to
club  10% to Council
e Council portion of the Fish Fry was $3030
e Cow Chip Raffle result were announced: Total revenue was $5140, after all expenses and prizes
the total profit was $1552.75
e There is still one outstanding check from the Spring Fish Fry that has yet to be cashed from one
of the charities. The Interact Club. Dan will be following up with them.

BILLS and Communications...

® None.

Financial Secretary —

e Received $857 in dues.

e Ultrasound assessment has yielded $370.

e Dues statements went out last Sunday.

e We have also received $90 from the state of CT for a Membership Initiative.

e Also received a donation of $25 for the wheelchair initiative.
Standing Committee Reports...
Coffee Hour... Suspended until further notice.
Fundraising... Steve and Mike went to Sarah to present them with a check for the tootsie roll
fundraiser.
Carnival... Mike holding off on the contract for the trailer and will see how things look after the turn of
the new year. Mike looking to split the cost of repairing two of our fryolators. Past GK Falcone is
getting some prices on repairs.

Unfinished Business:
o None.
Under New Business:

e Consecration to the Holy Family on the Feast of the Holy Family. Joe looking to see if the
parish is looking to do something for this annual celebration at the last Sunday in December
(Dec 27™). Vinny will be sent the info and possibly something can be worked out.

o Good Will Check In —Joe Nelly proposed that we call once again, as we did earlier in pandemic,
to members and provide a good will check in. (approved to send out via mail/email)
District Deputy Report — George reviewed membership numbers. Our quota was at 10 and we
have lost three. We added one and our currently in need of 12 new members. George supported the
calling to older/past members that could spur them on to come back into the fold. And lastly George
showed us all the STAR award that we won!!

Good of the Order — Allyn Temple and George Asmus are all in our thoughts and prayers.

Knight of the Month was — Nick Rinaldi
Family of the Month was — None.

Closing Prayer was offered at 7:59 PM




